
 

 

From: Drake, Peter [mailto:peter.drake@hants.gov.uk]  

Sent: 23 October 2018 10:19 
To: A303 Stonehenge 

Subject: RE: URGENT: A303 Amesbury to Berwick Down - request for Adequacy of Consultation 
Representation 

 
Dear Richard, 
 
Thankyou for your email. 
 
Hampshire County Council has no comment to make on the adequacy of the consultation. 
 
Regards 
 
Peter 
 


